
SENT VIA FAX AND REGULAR POSTAL MAIL

November 3, 1998

Lynn Middleton, Team Leader
Ministry for Children and Families
Box 1860
Summerland, B.C.  V

Dear Ms. Middleton:

RE: Jeremy Rodrigues and ‘At Home’ Respite  Funds

I am in receipt of your letter dated October 28, 1998, received via fax on November 3, 1998.

While the funds you are referring to are only a 5% reimbursement  of our actual treatment
costs for our son’s physician prescribed  autism treatment and only  one of the programs
that our son is eligible for.  We will accept the funds.

We are awaiting similar approval for the ‘in home day care’ funds.

Please mail the ‘At Home Respite Funds’ to our home address below at your earliest
convenience.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Barbara Rodrigues                                                                   Joe Rodrigues

                                             E-mail: joe_rodrigues@bc.sympatico.ca
                                             Advocacy Web Site: http://digital-web.net/FEATbc/penticton

cc: Mr. Doug Hughes, Area Manager
     Mr. Rick Childerhose, Regional Operating Officer


